
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

SEESAW 

All parents should, by the end of 

today, have received, by email, 

a letter that explains about 

Seesaw, the instructions for how 

to use it and their child’s unique 

individual code. Classteachers 

have set homework on Seesaw. 

Homework will be set every 

Friday and should be 

completed and returned on 

Seesaw by the following 

Wednesday. In the event of a 

bubble/nest having to isolate 

this will be how work is sent for 

your child to complete at 

home. If you experience any 

issues please contact the 

school office.  

TRIM TRAIL 

We officially opened our trim 

trail this week as we are 

intending to start allowing 1 

class per day to access it, 

weather permitting. We are also 

allowing a class to use the big 

field whenever possible. This 

has to be done on a rota basis 

so that we can sanitise touch 

points between uses. All classes 

will be included on the rota. 

Thanks to our PTA and everyone 

who has supported them in 

raising the money to pay for this 

wonderful resource for our 

children.  

CARS ON COUNCIL AVENUE 

Another plea that 

parents/grandparents do not 

bring cars onto Council 

Avenue- it is dangerous for all 

the pedestrians and we have 

had cars parking in the 

disabled bays for the health 

centre patients which is 

unacceptable. Please park 

away from school and walk 

the short distance- even if it is 

raining. Thank you to the vast 

majority of parents and 

grandparents  who are not 

bringing cars onto Council 

Avenue, your co-operation 

and public spirit is very much 

appreciated. 

CARE,LOVE,LEARN AT ST 

OSWALD’S 

Our holiday club will be 

running as usual over the 

October half-term.  

READING BOOKS 

Please remember to return 

your child’s reading 

book/diary on Monday every 

week.  

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

There have been some adults 

grouping together around the 

entrances to school – can we 

ask that you leave 

immediately once you have 

dropped off or picked up your 

child please. Can we also 

remind parents that only 1 

parent/carer should be 

dropping off/picking up and 

that adults should be socially 

distanced at all times.  

  

  

 

LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 2.10.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week 

 

Owlets – Harrison C 

Eaglets – Archie N  

Sparrows – Olivia P 

Robins – Mason H 

Wagtails – Logan W 

Blackbirds – Blake P 

Starlings–  Jacob W 

Magpies – Josh B 

Seagulls – Will C 

Owls – Callum S 

Eagles – Harley P 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


